
Jeanie Bourke - Re: 978 Washington Ave., BP#2015-00258, Sign 

Hello Jeanie:

Thank you for all the information.  For the sign permit, Nasir and I are trying to get some information 
from Deanna Emery with Bailey Signs regarding the sign attachment to the building.  The only information 
that she has provided is the sign is made of composite material and tek screws will be used to fasten the sign to 
the building.  I am not if this information will address what you are looking for.

As for the building permit from this summer, please see the attached plan.  Please let me know if this addesses 
the location of repair question.

Thank you so much for your help in these matters.

Shukria

>>> Jeanie Bourke 3/10/2015 9:00 AM >>>
Thanks Shukria!

I also noticed that the permit for the sill, joist and stud repair has not been issued, a user glitch in UI and the 
work flow did not advance it to the plan reviewers.

I have one necessary item: a plan view sketch of the building indicating the location of the 30' of repair. 
Hopefully once these items are submitted the permits can be issued.
Thanks,
Jeanie

>>> Shukria Wiar 3/9/2015 2:19 PM >>>
Thank you Jeanie.  I will look into it and let you know what I find.

>>> Jeanie Bourke 3/9/2015 2:17 PM >>>
Hi Shukria,

FYI...the sign permit cannot be approved as there were no attachment or fastening details to the building.
You can send this information directly to me.

Thanks,
Jeanie

From: Shukria Wiar
To: Jeanie Bourke
Date: 3/10/2015 1:37 PM
Subject: Re: 978 Washington Ave., BP#2015-00258, Sign
CC: mnshir@hotmail.com 
Attachments: 978WashingtonBeamLocation_2.pdf
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